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June 7, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Green Township School District, 

 

Due to the wildfires in Canada, we are currently experiencing a significant negative impact in 

our air quality. At this time, all outdoor activities have been paused until our air quality levels 

return to a safe range. There will be no outdoor recess or physical education classes while the 

poor air quality remains. A decision about field day will be shared as soon as possible.  

 

Please know that our air handler filtration systems are all working and are keeping the building 

safe and comfortable for our students and staff. There are no visible signs of the outdoor air 

quality issues within the building at this time. Rest assured, we will be keeping a close watch on 

all students, especially those with known respiratory concerns throughout this time to ensure 

everyone’s well-being.  

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Cenatiempo, Ed.D. 


